
 

Cape Coral Bass Club 

To: All Members Cape Coral Bass Club 

From: Mike Oler, President 

Date: July 21, 2020 

Reference: August Events 

Attention all club and prospective members, 

The August meeting has also been cancelled due to the uptick of the Covid-19 virus and 

hopefully will resume in September. We will continue to follow the same procedures in place 

for the past three months. 

Please mail in your entry fees to Lori. As she receives the check, she notes the order they arrive 

and that is the order we draw for numbers the morning of the tournament. Please note there is 

a change to encourage members to get their entry in early consistent with our meeting sign 

ups.  Any payment made at the ramp will cause your boat number be added to the end of the 

drawn list. The only difference is that we waive the $5 late entry until the meetings resume.  

We will draw numbers at the ramp first thing on our arrival and you will know as you launch 

what your boat number is. As an example, say there are 20 pre-paid entries, the last known 

boat number is position 20. Anyone paying at the ramp would be next in line 21, 22.... and  so 

on. 

We will continue, most likely on a permanent basis, weighing fish as you exit the water with 

your vessel. This causes less stress on the fish. The tournament committee and officers have to 

be out first, no exceptions. We will announce scales open and you can retrieve your boat and 

pull to the scales. (We are moving away from boat numbers called to scale.) 

Any questions, please feel free to call me. 

Respectfully, 

Mike Oler 


